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Dea r. Gardne

The NRC has issued the attached Demand for Information (DFI) to Nebraska
Public Power District (licensee) related to actions taken by the licensee and
the Station Operations Review Committee (SORC) during a 1993 outage at the
Cooper Nuclear Station. Since th'e.DFI i. directed toward actions in which you
appear to have been involved, we are providing the DFI for your information
and use and inviting you to provide a response if you desire. You are not
required to respond but, if you wish to provide a response,"you should submit
it in the timeframe and in accordance with the instructions contained in the
DFl. <'

Sincerely,

se R. Gray, puty Di ector
Off e of Enfo ment ;

Attachment: As stated '

cc: Nebraska Public Power District

Identical Letters sent to:

[C.M. Estes
E. M. Mace
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< \M. F. Young
J. V. Sayer
J. R. Flaherty
C. R. Moeller
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P. L. Ballinger
H. A. Jantzen
G. E. Smith ;-
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J. M. Meachem
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